7.7 (a)(e)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Please reject MZO.

From: Emily Guthro

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 1:11 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder
<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>;
Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff
<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>;
Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>; vic.fedeli@pc.ola.org; Neil.Lumsden@pc.ola.org

Subject: Please reject MZO.

Hello Team -

I'm writing to express that | am opposed to the MZO, and agree with the staff report to reject the request.
the city employs incredibly intelligent and talented planners; I'd love to see them able to use these talents
for a better city. We have so much unused space, empty lots and rotting buildings that could be
repurposed.

Oh also, we all need to eat. The MZO also seems like a colossal waste of the city's limited budget.
@Neil.Lumsden@pc.ola.org | certainly hope you support the city in their rejection of this MZO and can think

long-term about the impacts it will have on our ability to produce food. It will also impact how | vote in the
upcoming election.

Thanks - E

Emily Guthro



